517 Lloyd Avenue

. Providence 6, Rhode Island August 21, 1963

Dear Dr. Salazar,

I would like to express my gratitude for making possible a first hand visit to Angola and Portugal. It was truly a great experience which undoubtedly will never be forgotten.

It was an excellent opportunity to gather information and to meet several individuals directly related to the every day life in Angola., All of the guides during my voyage were extremely helpful. Senhor Carmo, Adjunto do Administrador do Lobito, was, without a doubt, one of the most helpful and most informad of all the guides. Among other things, he escorted me to a native barrios (de San Miguel) during the middle of the night. It was the only time during my visit that I was taken out of a city late at night.

I cannot thank you enough for the experiences encountered during the visit to Angola.

Muito obrigado,

Michael Glantz